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Pfotenhauer, Mary

From: Bier, Beth

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 9:39 AM
To: Pfotenhauer, Mary

Cc: Henney, Cara

Subject: PFAS

Hi Mary,

| just requested the senate jacket for the pfas bill. Could you also jacket one for Rep. Taylor in the Assembly?
Thank you!

Beth

Beth Bier

Office of Senator Mark Miller

PO Box 7882

Madison, WI 53707

608.266.9170
Beth.Bier@legis.wisconsin.gov



Walker, Dan

From: LRB.Legal

To: Rep.Taylor@legis.wisconsin.gov
Subject: Draft review: LRB -3486/1
Attachments: - 19-3486/1

State of Wisconsin - Legislative Reference Bureau
One East Main Street - Suite 200 - Madison

The attached draft was prepared at your request. Please review it carefully to ensure that it satisfies your
intent. If you have any questions concerning the draft or would like to have it redrafted, please contact Mary
Pfotenhauer, Legislative Attorney, at (608) 504-5854, at mary.pfotenhauer@legis.wisconsin.gov, or at One East
Main Street, Suite 200.

We will jacket this draft for introduction in the Assembly.

If a jacket is needed immediately, please let us know in your response e-mail so we know to immediately
jacket the proposal for you.

If the last paragraph of the analysis states that a fiscal estimate will be prepared, the LRB will submit a request
to DOA when the draft is introduced. You may obtain a fiscal estimate on the draft prior to introduction by
contacting our program assistants at LRB.Legal@legis.wisconsin.gov or at (608) 266-3561. If you requested a
fiscal estimate on an earlier version of this draft and would like to obtain a fiscal estimate on the current version
before it is introduced, you will need to request a revised fiscal estimate from our program assistants.

Please call our program assistants at (608) 266-3561 if you have any questions regarding this email.



